
THE CONSERVATORY PRESS 
New York Baltimore Montreal 

March 22, 1989 

Dr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Dr. Weisberg: 

As I am sure you are aware, Harrison Livingstone and Robert 
Groden's new book, High Treason, has recently been published by 
the Conservatory Press. I am happy to report at this time that a 
groundswell of interest in High Treason has emerged here in 
Washington, as well as in Baltimore, Philadelphia, New York and 
Dallas. 

After conducting a live eight-minute interview with Harrison, 
WBAL-TV in Baltimore has expressed continued enthusiasm towards 
pursuing the case, and has remained in close contact with 
Harrison and myself. WCAV-TV in Philadelphia has expressed 
similar interest. The Montgomery County Papers, which has a 
circulation of 100,000, is preparing to run an article on the 
case written by Robert. Finally, the Baltimore Writers' Alliance 
has extended an invitation to Harrison and Robert to present 
their case on Wednesday, April 12th, before their distinguished 
audience and regular press. 

To capitalize on the momentum generated by the event at the 
Baltimore Writers' Alliance, we have decided to hold a press 
conference Thursday, April 13th, between the hours of 9:00 a.m. 
and 11:00 a.m. at the National Press Club. 

On behalf of the authors and the Conservatory Press, z would like 
to extend an invitation to you to make a short statement at the 
press conference. We are also asking Senator Christopher Dodd, 
Congressman Henry Gonzalez, Colonel. Fletcher Prouty, Victor 
Marchetti, Dr. Cyril Wecht, and Dr. Charles Wilbur to say a few 
words about the case. We would be honored if you would accept 
this invitation. 

You may expect a phone call from either Harrison or Robert by the 
time you receive this invitation, or shortly thereafter, so that 
they may extend their personal invitation. 

P 0. Box 7149, Baltimore, Maryland 21218 

Washington contact: Ezra D. Greenberg 202/726-3338 



Since the date of the press conference is fast approaching, we 
would appreciate your response as quickly as you can provide us 
with one. You may write to me at my home address, listed below, 
or if you have any questions, I may be reached by phone between 
the hours of 10:00 a.m. and 12:00 p.m., Monday through Friday, or 
anytime on weekends. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Ezra D. Greenberg 
1365 Geranium Street NW 
Washington, D.C. 20012 
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